
  
 

 

 

 

 

March 31, 2023 

 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for YMCA of the Palm Beaches new community center in fiscal year 

2024. The entity to receive funding for this project is YMCA of the Palm Beaches., 

located at 2728 Lake Worth Road, Lake Worth Beach, FL 33461. The funding would be 

used to for a new facility that will triple the capacity of the current YMCA location to serve 

roughly 18,000 members annually. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds 

because it will contribute to economic growth in the community. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by 42 U.S.C. 5305(a)(4). 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

         Lois Frankel 

   Member of Congress 

 


